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SUPERIOR COURT OF LOS ANGELES COUNTY OPERATIONS 
UPDATE: HOLLYWOOD, PASADENA AND SYLMAR JUVENILE 

COURTHOUSES TO REOPEN JAN. 10, 2025 
 

The Superior Court of Los Angeles County will reopen the following courthouses, effective Jan. 10, 2025:  

- Hollywood Courthouse, 5925 Hollywood Blvd., Los Angeles. 
- Pasadena Courthouse, 300 East Walnut St., Pasadena. 
- Sylmar Juvenile Courthouse, 16350 Filbert St., Sylmar. 

All other courthouses will remain open. The Court will continue to balance the needs of Los Angeles County 
residents to access justice with the ever-evolving impact of the ongoing wildfires affecting the region.  

For additional updates on courthouse operations, visit the Court’s website, www.LACourt.org, and follow the 
Court on X (@LASuperiorCourt) and Threads (@LASuperiorCourt). 

 

http://www.lacourt.org/
mailto:publicinfo@lacourt.org
https://twitter.com/LASuperiorCourt
mailto:publicinfo@lacourt.org
http://www.lacourt.org/
https://x.com/LASuperiorCourt
https://www.threads.net/@lasuperiorcourt

